
 

 

Extraordinary Notice of 4iG Plc. 
on the expected results of the financial year 2019  

 
 
 

The executive management of 4iG Public Limited Company (registered seat: 8 Montevideo Street 
HU-1037 Budapest, company registration number: 01 10 044993, hereinafter: 4iG Plc.), 
complying with its obligations set forth under section 2.8.1. of Annex No. 4 of Regulation No. 
24/2008, hereby informs its Esteemed Investors as well as the participants of the financial and 
capital market on the expected consolidated results of 4iG Plc in respect of the financial year of 
2019, in accordance with the standards of IFRS.  
 
4iG Plc. has not published any anticipation regarding the expected results of financial year 2019 
previously, however, the results of financial year 2019 most likely will significantly exceed the 
data published in the annual report of 2018, as well as the results achieved in the first three 
calendar quarters calculated proportionately.  
 
Based on the above the executive management of 4iG Plc. hereby announces the following 
regarding its expectations:  
 

1.) The net receipts of sale of 4iG Plc. exceeds HUF 40 billion; 
2.) The EBIDTA indicator exceeds HUF 4 billion; 
3.) Profit after tax exceeds HUF 2,5 billion. 

 
The executive management draws attention to the fact that by announcing the present 
notification the Company fulfils its legal obligations, and the above information are based on the 
temporary assessment of the executive management and not on the audited annual report, 
therefore it may not be considered as final data.   
 
Budapest, December 11, 2019 
 
 
 

4iG Plc. 


